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Beginning the week of Oct. 12th, over 80 students returned to 
campus. Small cohorts of 15 
students gathered in 
classrooms and outdoor 
learning spaces. Students 
were provided a quiet, 
supervised space to zoom 
with their teachers. They also 
had access to reliable wifi! 
When asked, “Are you happy 
to return to school?” 
Everyone one responded, 
“YES!” and you could even see that they were smiling under their 
masks. 

Foundation for SBHS Supports School Re-opening

Good news! The Foundation for SBHS just gave $25,000 to SBHS 
so that it can buy items to safely reopen in the wake of the 
coronavirus pandemic. With these funds, SBHS will purchase up 
25 outdoor tents, HEPA-HVAC units to improve ventilation in 
the library and in classrooms, and a range of other items needed 
to support teachers and students coming back to campus.

“The Foundation is able to make this additional donation to the 
school because of the strong past support of parents and the 
community,” says Katie Jacobs, Director of the Foundation. 
“Parents who are wondering what they can do to help ensure that 
SBHS has what it needs to open safely can donate to the 
Foundation’s joint fundraising drive with the PTSA.” 

To learn more or make a donation, please visit. 
www.foundationforsbhs.org.
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Advanced Placement 
(AP) Testing 

If your child is in an AP course 
and they want to take the end of 
course exam, there are TWO 
steps that need to be completed!

1.  Join the teacher’s online 
section through the College 
Board website. AP teachers 
have provided the appropriate 
join codes for their classes.

2. Pay for the exam through the 
SBHS Business Office. For 
students taking their AP 
course(s) in the fall, the 
deadline to avoid the $40 
late fee is Nov 13th. Exams 
are $100 each or $15 each for 
students who qualify for free/
reduced cost lunch. If you have 
any questions, please email 
Mr. Dupont at 
ddupont@sbunified.org.

Technology Support

Having issues with your iPad? 
Please have your student submit a 
tech ticket (email 
support@sbunified.org through 
their school email address). You 
also may call the Tech Helpline: 
(805) 696-2700 or visit the 
SBUSD Office from 8am to 4pm.
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